
What Parents Should Know About Title I
Title I of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act provides financial assistance to state and
local educational agencies to meet the needs of at-risk children. The goal of Title I is to provide
instructional services and activities which support students in meeting the state’s challenging
performance standards.

What will Title I do for my child?
The Title I program will provide your child with extra educational assistance beyond the regular
classroom when needed. Title I schools identify the students at their school who need the most
educational assistance based on the criteria that the school has chosen. Inland Leaders Charter
School receives grant money through the federal government to serve students at risk of not
meeting the standards for their particular grade level. We use multiple sources of data to identify
the students who need the extra supports. The sources include standardized test scores,
educational progress monitoring tools, teacher recommendations, etc.

How Is Title I Money Spent?
Title I provides money for teachers, instructional materials, parent engagement activities, and
professional development for teachers. ILCS has a School Site Council made up of parents,
teachers, administrators, and classified staff to oversee the program.

Parent Involvement Plan-How Can I Help My Child?
Make sure your child gets to school on time, every day. Establish a homework routine. Limit TV
and computer use. Talk to your child’s teacher. Visit your child’s classroom. Practice math skills
at home. READ with your child. Have fun learning together!


